
Elvira Shults

List of Publications by Year
in descending order

Source: https://exaly.com/author-pdf/2759625/publications.pdf

Version: 2024-02-01

204

papers

1,421

citations

16

h-index

516561

23

g-index

642610

210

all docs

210

docs citations

210

times ranked

1394

citing authors



Elvira Shults

2

# Article IF Citations

1 Efficient synthesis of the first betulonic acidâ€“acetylene hybrids and their hepatoprotective and
anti-inflammatory activity. Bioorganic and Medicinal Chemistry, 2009, 17, 5164-5169. 1.4 46

2 Gram-scale synthesis of pinusolide and evaluation of its antileukemic potential. Bioorganic and
Medicinal Chemistry Letters, 2006, 16, 4228-4232. 1.0 38

3 Design, Synthesis and Antibacterial Activity of Coumarin-1,2,3-triazole Hybrids Obtained from Natural
Furocoumarin Peucedanin. Molecules, 2019, 24, 2126. 1.7 34

4 Biologically active compounds from Limonium Gmelinii and L. Popovii I. Chemistry of Natural
Compounds, 2004, 40, 465-471. 0.2 32

5 Synthesis and HIV-1 integrase inhibitory activity of spiroundecane(ene) derivatives. Bioorganic and
Medicinal Chemistry Letters, 2007, 17, 1362-1368. 1.0 27

6 Synthesis of 1H-1,2,3-triazole linked aryl(arylamidomethyl) â€“ dihydrofurocoumarin hybrids and
analysis of their cytotoxicity. European Journal of Medicinal Chemistry, 2015, 100, 119-128. 2.6 27

7 Chromones and coumarins from Saposhnikovia divaricata (Turcz.) Schischk. Growing in Buryatia and
Mongolia and their cytotoxicity. Journal of Ethnopharmacology, 2020, 261, 112517. 2.0 27

8 Furanoditerpenoids of the Labdane Series: Occurrence in Plants, Total Synthesis, Several
Transformations, and Biological Activity. Chemistry of Natural Compounds, 2014, 50, 2-21. 0.2 26

9 Phenolic compounds from Glycyrrhiza pallidiflora Maxim. and their cytotoxic activity. Natural
Product Research, 2017, 31, 445-452. 1.0 23

10 Synthesis and study of mutagenic properties of lupane triterpenoids containing 1,2,3-triazole
fragments in the C-30 position. Chemistry of Natural Compounds, 2013, 49, 657-664. 0.2 21

11 Selecting a Green Strategy on Extraction of Birch Bark and Isolation of Pure Betulin Using
Monoterpenes. ACS Sustainable Chemistry and Engineering, 2018, 6, 6281-6288. 3.2 20

12
Lupane-type conjugates with aminoacids, 1,3,4- oxadiazole and 1,2,5-oxadiazole-2-oxide derivatives:
Synthesis, anti-inflammatory activity and in silico evaluation of target affinity. Steroids, 2019, 150,
108443.

0.8 19

13 Synthesis of 30-Amino Derivatives of Lupane Triterpenoids. Chemistry of Natural Compounds, 2005, 41,
692-700. 0.2 18

14
Effect of nitrogen-containing derivatives of the plant triterpenes betulin and glycyrrhetic acid on the
growth of MT-4, MOLT-4, CEM, and Hep G2 tumor cells. Russian Journal of Bioorganic Chemistry, 2007,
33, 579-583.

0.3 18

15 Triterpenoid saponins from the roots of<i>Acanthophyllum gypsophiloides</i>Regel. Beilstein Journal
of Organic Chemistry, 2012, 8, 763-775. 1.3 18

16 Anxiolytic Activity of Diterpene Alkaloid Songorine. Bulletin of Experimental Biology and Medicine,
2015, 159, 620-622. 0.3 17

17 Study of plant coumarins 1. Transformations of peucedanin. Russian Chemical Bulletin, 2006, 55,
375-379. 0.4 16

18 Study of alkaloids of the Siberian and Altai flora 14. Synthesis of alkaloid-based tertiary
N-(3-arylprop-2-ynyl)amines. Russian Chemical Bulletin, 2007, 56, 1261-1267. 0.4 16



3

Elvira Shults

# Article IF Citations

19 Design, synthesis, cytotoxicity, and molecular modeling study of 2,4,6-trisubstituted pyrimidines with
anthranilate ester moiety. Medicinal Chemistry Research, 2019, 28, 545-558. 1.1 16

20 Synthesis of cytotoxic urs-12-ene- and 28-norurs-12-ene- type conjugates with amino- and
mercapto-1,3,4-oxadiazoles and mercapto-1,2,4-triazoles. Steroids, 2020, 153, 108524. 0.8 16

21 Synthesis and cytotoxicity of hybrids of 1,3,4- or 1,2,5-oxadiazoles tethered from ursane and lupane
core with 1,2,3-triazole. Steroids, 2020, 162, 108698. 0.8 16

22 Synthetic transformations of methylenelactones of eudesmanic type. Behavior of isoalantolactone
under the conitions of heck reaction. Russian Journal of Organic Chemistry, 2010, 46, 1719-1734. 0.3 15

23 Involvement of PI3K, MAPK ERK1/2 and p38 in Functional Stimulation of Mesenchymal Progenitor Cells
by Alkaloid Songorine. Bulletin of Experimental Biology and Medicine, 2015, 159, 58-61. 0.3 15

24 An approach to effective green extraction of triterpenoids from outer birch bark using ethyl acetate
with extractant recycle. Industrial Crops and Products, 2017, 102, 122-132. 2.5 15

25
Synthetic transformations of higher terpenoids: XXIV. Synthesis of cyanoethyl derivatives of lupane
triterpenoids and their transformation into 1,2,4-oxadiazoles. Russian Journal of Organic Chemistry,
2011, 47, 589-601.

0.3 14

26 Study of skin anti-ageing and anti-inflammatory effects of dihydroquercetin, natural triterpenoinds,
and their synthetic derivatives. Russian Journal of Bioorganic Chemistry, 2012, 38, 328-334. 0.3 14
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